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Flip over for more details.



Your Curbside Collection  
Just Got Easier 31 Freedom Parkway • Hermon, ME 04401

Beginning July 3, your residential curbside trash 
and recycling will be picked up by an automated 
side-load truck.

Residents will no longer have to provide their own 
bins. All trash must be inside of the cart with the lid 
closed. We will no longer collect any material left 
outside of the cart.

Prior to your start date, you will receive a new 
96-gallon wheeled bin specific to your address. 
There is no need to be home to receive your 
bin. Bins will include additional instructions for 
placement, a collection calendar, and frequently 
asked questions.
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Questions? Call 800-CASELLA  
or visit casella.com/holden-me


